
 

 

Inner East Community Finance Limited 

20 November 2023  
  
  
Market Announcement  
National Stock Exchange (NSX)  
  
  
BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT  
  
  
Dear Sir/Madam  
 

RENEWAL OF FRANCHISE AGREEMENT 
 
Inner East Community Finance Limited (IECF) advises that agreement has been reached 
with Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (BEN), confirming the extension of its Franchise 
arrangements. IECF has entered into a single flexi-agreement (Agreement) with BEN 
covering its Canterbury, Ashburton, Surrey Hills and Balwyn branches, effective through to 
21 October 2028.  
 
The Board looks forward to continuing its relationship with BEN for the term of this 
Agreement. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Steve Miller  
Company Secretary  
Inner East Community Finance Limited  
  
  
For further information contact:   
Bob Stensholt    Steve Miller  
Chair     Company Secretary  
+61 428 131 634    +61 400 825 397  

 

 

 


